
BULLETIN 

                    Planning and Development Department – Building Division Revised: January 10, 2025 

 

Bulletin 1  
2024 Canadian Electrical Code Revised: January 10, 2025 

2024 Canadian Electrical Code 
The purpose of this bulletin is to clarify the implementation date of the 2024 Canadian 
Electrical Code.  

 
The province has recently adopted the 2024 Canadian Electrical Code as the BC 
Electrical Code.  
 
 
Following are the implementation dates of the new code for permit applications: 
 
Building Permit Applications accepted before 2025 March 5th: 

• All associated electrical work (permits) shall conform to the 2021 Canadian 
Electrical Code regardless of the application date of the electrical permits.  

 

Building Permit Applications accepted on or after 2025 March 5th: 

• All associated electrical work (permits) shall conform to the 2024 Canadian 
Electrical Code.   

 
Standalone Electrical Permit Applications accepted on or after 2025 March 5th that 
do not require a building permit: 

• All electrical work (permits) shall conform to the 2024 Canadian Electrical Code.   

 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Building Division at 604-294-7130, or 
building@burnaby.ca.  
  

“The information contained within this guide is for convenience only and does not serve to substitute or supersede 
applicable City Bylaws, governing Provincial / Federal Codes, and laws. Any references to Bylaws, Codes and laws 
pertain to those effective at the time of this guide’s creation or revision. If the date on this guide exceeds three (3) 
years, the information contained may be outdated- in such circumstance, refer to the current Bylaws, Codes and 
laws. Building Owners are responsible for ensuring that any existing or proposed construction, and other works, 
comply with all applicable Bylaws, Codes and laws.” 
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